

CLUB OF SPACE CENTER



A NEWS BULLETIN FOR THE

SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

PRESIDENT:

VICE PRESIDENT:

SECRETARY: TREASURER:

GENE LINDQUIST **BOB SCOTT**

HARRY JENNINGS FRANK MORGAN

DIRECTORS: DICK CHANDLER HAL NEELY ROSE HAGER GENE HORTON

HARRY SMITH FRED WADDELL

BLASTOFF EDITOR: JOHN GAY (488-2380) ROY ILES

5 PESOS

VOL. XLXXXIII

Monday, May 17, 1971

PROGRAM THIS WEEK

Monday, May 17, 1971 J. C. WELLBORN, Supervisor of Vocational Education will discuss vocational education with a panel of students.

peeps at THINGS TO COME.

Monday, May 24, 1971 President Gene Lindquist will report on his Australian trip.

NEW MEMBERS PROPOSED

The following named individuals have been proposed for club membership and will be admitted at the Monday, June 7, 1971 meeting. Should you question the acceptance of these men, please contact your Board immediately. DR. CHARLES HOOVER Animal Hospital

Retired - USAF

COL. FRANCIS A. HOLT Director, Engineering, Hospital

Happy Birthday!

DEAN WOODRUFF May 17

NEW ROTARY CLUB FORMED . . .

A new Club has formed under the guidance of the University Rotary Club - ALMEDA ROTARY CLUB. Their bulletin is "The Almeda Extension Rotary". Good luck to this new Club.

State State State State

THANKS . . .

Ben Taylor wishes to thank those Rotarians who aided in hosting the Australian Group Study Exchange Team during their visit here.

HOUSTON GROUP STUDY EXCHANGE LEAVING FOR AUSTRALIA

A six-member team with their leader, was selected for a two month's visit to Australia and will leave around August 15. Those selected are as follows:

Ronald Wayne Hill Michael W. Maxwell

Jimmy McClain Richard W. Corder

Edward A. Vines, Jr. Gregg C. Waddill, III C. F. Furlow

Cardiovascular Research Attorney

Asst. Principal CPA

Director, Elementary School's Attorney Group Leader, Brown Company River Oaks Rotary University Area Rotary Northeast Houston Rotary Sharpstown Rotary Humble -Intercontinental Rotary

River Oaks Rotary